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 Millbrook Newsletter 
Happy Birthday 

26
th
 February – Nell Barrington  (7) 

26
th
 February – Liam Holland (9) 

1
st
 March – Isla Riley (5) 

Dates for Diaries 
Mon 27th Feb – Fairtrade Fortnight begins. 
Year 2 Keeping Healthy – role play, Cross 
country begins 
Tues 28th Feb- Phonics workshop for Reception 
parents pm 
Thurs 2nd Mar – World Book Day – dressing up, 
Year 5 football 
Mon 6th Mar – Class 2 trip to Maritime Museum 
– Pirates Ahoy 
Tues 7th Mar – Fairtrade Coffee Morning – 
Parents Welcome, Class photographs, Class 10 at 
Kirkby High School PE, Reading workshop for 
Reception parents’ pm, 
Tues 14th Mar – Class 10 at Kirkby High School 
PE, Y5 Healthy Eating & Dental, Writing 
workshop for Reception parents   
 
 
 
 

 

Dear Parents, 
On 7th March, we will be taking class 

photographs which will be available for parents to 
purchase. It is imperative that all children are in 
full uniform for the photograph. Ties must be worn 
by every child and shirts must be worn (not polo). 
We are proud of our uniform standards which make 
every child look smart. Children with incorrect 
uniforms stand out and often look embarrassed as 
the overwhelming majority are in full school 
uniform.  

Next week a series of workshops are taking 
place for reception parents. Ann Curley provides 
these and her Christmas workshops were fantastic 
and very well attended. Please come along to the 
phonic workshop if you have a child in Reception. 
You will see how children learn phonics and how 
you can help your child at home. Security in phonics 
helps children’s reading, writing and spelling.    

This week we sent out letters about a 
parent governor position. If you are interested and 
want to find out more, pop in to school and book a 
quick appointment with me.  

Class 7 class assembly has been moved to 
24th March (Red Nose Day)   JMMaloney 
 

 

 

 

Issue 19- 24th February 2017 

Rainbow Childcare 
Rainbow childcare- for further 

information 
0151 548 0893 

info@rainbowchildcare.kirkby. 

org.uk. 
 

 

  

  

Sports For Schools 

On Tuesday 21st February, all children at Millbrook 

took part in the Sports for Schools project which 

involved physical exercise for 260 children. The 

event was great and the children enjoyed every 

minute. Thank to Mrs Hart for organising this. Please 

ensure sponsor forms and monies are handed in by 

Tuesday 28th February.     

 

Rest in Peace  
It is with sadness that we 

bring you news that a 
former teacher at our 
school, Ms McMurdo 

passed away on Sunday 
19

th
 February after a long 

illness. Ms McMurdo 
taught at Millbrook from 
1982 to her retirement in 

2011. She returned to tutor 
some individual children 

during the first year of her 
retirement. During her time 
at Millbrook, Ms McMurdo 
led English and had a great 

love of reading and the 
outdoor environment. A 

bubbly, well liked individual 
– we are sure parents will 

join us in expressing 
deepest sympathy at her 

passing.    

 World Book Day 

Next Thursday we will be celebrating World Book 

Day. 

The theme is óSomething Booky.ô Children can 

bring their favourite book to school and dress up as 

their favourite book character. Mrs Frost will be 
putting some ideas on Class Dojo or log online to 

World Book Day 2017 and you will find many fun 

and inexpensive ways of creating costumes. The 
children will be given book tokens which can be 

used to purchase books at a discounted price. There 

are lots of popular books that can be purchases with 

these tokens. Look out for the tokens. . 

 
 

 

 

Child of the Week  

 

Here are the nominations for the last week of half term  

 

Nursery am ð Isabelle Butler  

Nursery pm ð Eva Noble  

 Class 1 ð Joshua Wilson   

Class 2 ð All of Class 2  

Class 3 ð Ethan Riley  

Class 4 ð Daniel Schon   

Class 7 ð James Arms trong   

Class 8 ð Ella-Mae Wylie    

Class 9 ð Jacob Keehn   

Class 10 ð Adam Rother am  

Class 11 ð Joseph Williams     

Mrs McKuhen ð Cerys Philips  

      

 

Weekly Attendance 
Attendance dipped in the last week! 93.2% - 2.8% 
below our target. 
1st  Class 10– 97.2% 
2nd  Class 4 – 96.5% 
3rd  Class 3 – 93.3% 
4th  Class 7 – 92.9% 
5th  Class 1 – 92.8% 
6th Class 9 – 92.8% 
7th  Class 2 – 91.3% 
8th  Class 8 – 91.1% 
9th Class 11 – 91.0% 
 
 

Two classes 
above 
government 

target of 

96% 
 

Term Dates 2016 - 17 

Spring term 2017  

Wed 4th Janð Friday 31st March   

Summer term 2017  

Mon 18 th  Apr ð Thur 20 th  Jul  

Half term  ð Frid 26 th  Mayð Frid 3 rd Jun  

May Day bank holiday ð Mon 1st May  
 

Young Voices  2017  
On Friday 10 th  February we took a group of 
year 5 and 6 pupils to Manchester Arena to 
perform in the Young Voices 2017 concert. 

The event of amazing, parents who attended 
thoroughly enjoyed the show. The children 

were fantastic, well behaved, well motivated ï 
a credit t o our school.  Congratulations to: 

Aidan Donnelly; Harry Scott; Megan McCoy; 
Teyha Debique; Sara Orritt; Holly Sadler, 

Olivia Hollihead; Grace Armstrong (11); Grace 
Armstrong (10); Rachel Parr; Alexa Donnelly; 

Ryan Sadler; Evie McKenna, Phoebe Morton; 
Kacey Howard; Ryan Nicholls; Maya Nelson; 
Connie McGaw; Ruby Childs; Sara Ingoglia; 

Grace Henderson; George Covell; Josh Steen; 
James Duckworth; Jenna Neely; Ruby Whiley; 
Madi McGrath and Lily Blair. We will certainly 

take part in this next year. Huge thanks to 
Mrs Lloyd for  wonderful organisation 
(including finding the school coach!)  
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